
From: Paul Pratapas
To: Halloran, Brad; Brown, Don; PCB.Clerks
Subject: [External] Unfounded Attacks
Date: Wednesday, January 24, 2024 5:34:47 PM

Hello,

I am formally objecting to the boards continued allowance of my being called a "serial filer"
and requests for sanctions against me for proving with incontestable photographic evidence
which included incontestable proof of myself and family being harassed. All due to the board's
and ILEPAs total failure to implement federal law. 

These filings should be rejected and in no way continued to be placed online. If they wont post
required regulatory signage and police assistance is required, there is no reason for these
obscenely inappropriate attacks to continue. 

The only actions you have taken have been against me, just like all of the polluters. And the
destruction of my hometown and environment continues. 

I am not a serial filer for driving around my hometown and taking pictures of your absolute
failures to do your jobs while I am homeless
and unable to walk. Shame on you. 

Paul Pratapas
www.peapod.services
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